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Snohomish County Council 

 
 

Committee: Planning & Community Development Analyst:   Ryan Countryman 

ECAF:    2021-0656 

Proposal:  Proposed Motion 21-296   Date:    September 7, 2021 

 

 

Consideration:  

Motion 21-296 would reappoint Keri Moore to the Planning Commission. 

 

Background   

Keri Moore was appointed to the Snohomish County Planning Commission, representing 

the at-large position, to serve a partial term that expired on July 1, 2021. Reappointment is 

for first full term expiring four years from effective date of the motion. SCC 2.08.080 

provides for nominations for the at-large position. The County Executive is nominating Keri 

Moore for reappointment to serve a first full term in the position. Ms. Moore lives in 

Snohomish County and has served capably during her partial term on the Planning 

Commission. Other members have expressed support for reappointment. With this 

reappointment, nine of the eleven Planning Commission positions would be filled. 

 

Current Proposal  

Scope: Motion 21-296 would reappoint Keri Moore to the Planning Commission.  

Effective Date:  Upon passage of the motion 

Fiscal Implications:  No impact. 

 

Handling:  Expedite. The previous term expired July 1.  

 

Approved-as-to-form:  N/A 

 

Risk Management:  N/A 

 

Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE 

 

Request 

Move to General Legislative Session September 15th for consideration. 


